
Notice to Competitors - Moonlight Race June 17th


We’ve had folks ask us when we’d expect the race to finish, as the next day is Father’s Day 
and there may be a few dads out on boats that evening.   


As it stands, we’d like to set a course that allows everyone to finish between 9 and 10 pm at 
Baltimore Light.  That should give hungry folks a quick ride up the Magothy to join us (and we 
hope you do!) for “breakfast,” or turn toward home and get in at a reasonable hour. 


Of course, the breeze needs to cooperate.  We’d love to set a course that’s long enough to 
qualify for extra High Point scoring (20 miles), and that’s entirely possible if the breeze is 
predicted to be medium to heavy.  But it’s been very light for the two CBYRA races I’ve done 
so far this season.  


So, it’s sailboat racing.  We’ll have to see, but these are our intentions as of today, June 7th.

Thanks for your consideration, 


— Tim Ford

     PSA Rear Commodore and PRO for the Moonlight Race


 
 


